
  

Dear Colleagues, 
 
Due to the current IT issue with our ARPA grant access, we are extending the deadline for this 
application/review cycle until Sunday October 31, 2021. If you have already submitted your 
application, we will be doing those reviews beginning on Monday, October 25th. Any 
applications submitted by Sunday, October 31 (after the IT glitch is resolved) will be reviewed 
beginning on Monday, November 1, 2021. 
 
Thank you for your patience, 
Dianne Chase and ARPA Team 
 
Dianne R. Chase, Assistant Bureau Chief 
Bureau of Child Development & Head Start Collaboration (BCDHSC) 
Division of Economic & Housing Stability (DEHS) 
New Hampshire Department of Health and Human Services (DHHS) 
129 Pleasant Street  
Concord, NH 03301 
Phone 603-271-7190 
Dianne.chase@dhhs.nh.gov 
https://www.dhhs.nh.gov/dcyf/cdb/index.htm 
Consumer and Provider Website: https://www.nh-connections.org/ 
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